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GEC Members:  Salah Moukhlis, Youwen Ouyang, Lorri Santamarria, Marshall Whittlesey, Mark Wallace, Jill Weigt
Ex Oficio members: Evelyn Andrews, David Barsky, Andres Favela, Sharon Hamill, Virginia Mann, David McMartin 

GEC considers all issues related to developing and delivering the General Education curriculum at CSUSM.  
Tasks completed or in process

Curriculum Review
Throughout the academic year, GEC continued to review courses submitted for GE credit. Below is a list of all courses approved to receive GE credit. GEC is currently not reviewing courses submitted for Area E credit, pending the completion of the GELO project. (See below for more information.) GEC agreed to this moratorium as a response to the general agreement that requirements for Area E courses are unclear.  However, at the last GEC meeting, one course was approved for Area E credit. GEC believes it to be of utmost importance that next year’s GEC discuss how to address the issues of reviewing Area E courses given this last minute action. 
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GE assessment
GEC received regular reports from Sharon Hamill, GE Assessment Coordinator. She also provided valuable guidance on the GELO project. Dr. Hamill was on sabbatical during the Spring 2009 semester, so only one report was delivered. GEC has recommended to Academic Programs that Dr. Hamill continue as GE Assessment Coordinator. 
GELO’s 
GEC began an effort to articulate General Education Learning Outcomes (GELO’s.)  The purpose of this effort is to create more clear guidelines for GEC, course proposers, and students regarding learning outcomes for GE Courses. Also, Executive Order 1033, the new EO governing GE that was distributed in August 2008, requires the articulation of learning outcomes for GE courses.  Initial drafts of GELO’s have been written using existing documents  (Philosophy Statement of GE, GE course forms, etc.) as well as the LEAP framework (Liberal Education and America’s Promise) that the CSU has adopted. The next steps of this project are described below as business for next year’s GEC.  
UDGE policy change
A policy change regarding when students can begin taking UDGE courses for GE credit has successfully passed the Academic Senate and has been forwarded on to the Provost for approval. The policy change requires that students have completed 60 credits before enrolling in a UDGE course to fulfill a GE requirement. 
Computer Competency Requirement (CCR) issues
Several concerns were brought to GEC’s attention regarding the CCR. Various issues about how the CCR exam is administered, the CCR exam itself, and CCR enforcement were shared with GEC.  GEC will find these issues as business for next year. 

Recommended tasks for next year’s GEC
The following are business items for the 2009-2010 GEC. 
Curriculum review
A moratorium on reviewing courses submitted for Area E credit will be entering its second year. It was anticipated by GEC that the moratorium would be lifted by the end of this year. This has not been the case.  However, at the last GEC meeting, a course was approved for Area E. Next year’s GEC needs to consider how to address courses submitted for Area E credit given the inconsistency of placing a moratorium yet approving a course. 
GELO’s 
The next steps of this project for GEC will be taking the drafts for review and to solicit feedback from faculty in each of the GE areas. 
CCR issues
GEC needs to discuss how to start addressing the various issues regarding the CCR. This year’s GEC have discussed the need for a holistic review of the CCR exam as well as CCR administration. 
Cross-listing of GE courses 
Over the course of the 2008-9 GEC, several courses approved for GE credit are to be cross-listed. The 2008-9 GEC began drafting a policy clarification about students taking courses cross-listed in their major to fulfill GE requirements. Next year’s GEC needs to continue working on this policy clarification. 

